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FORMULA CLASSIC CHAMPIONSHIP, ROUND 3 – COLLIE MOTORPLEX, Sunday 15th May 2022 

A reminder that the third round of this year’s Championship, the Ernie Hastie Memorial, is being 

held at Collie on Sunday 15th May 2022, please note it is a single day event. Entries are now open via 

the MSA portal. Please get your entries in before the closing date and support FCR and the Collie 

Motorplex. 

 

STANDING START VS. ROLLING START 

I have been approached by a couple of our regular entrants to seek the racing members thoughts on 

our class using a rolling start as opposed to the traditional standing start. The argument for a rolling 

start being that it is much gentler on the transmission and drive mechanisms for our cars and has the 

further benefit of potentially avoiding / minimising start line incidents. 

Could you please get back to me with your thoughts and comments on this matter and let me know 

if you would like to trial a rolling start at one of the race meetings later this year. 

 

 

 

 

 



FCR 2022 SHIRTS 

 

The new FCR shirts have now arrived and are available in a range of sizes from Small to XX Large. The 

shirt is made from a lightweight breathable polyester material, see image below. (Apologies for the 

model) 

 

The price for the shirts is $35 each, please contact Brian Searles (0438 160 435) if you wish to buy 

one. 

(I will have a selection of shirts available at the Collie Meeting) 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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